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Notice: Short-Term FHV License Storage Program 

will be available December 5  

 

TLC has established a new, short-term storage program which will 

permit licensees to put their current FHV license in storage once every 

2-year renewal period for up to 90 consecutive days. This program will 

be useful to licensees who may be traveling overseas for an extended 

period, or who may be experiencing issues with their vehicle.   

To place the license in storage, the following criteria must be met: 

• All suspensions must be cleared; 

• You cannot have any outstanding fines or fees due to the TLC; 

• Licensees with pending plate, base and/or vehicle transfers will 

not qualify to place the license in storage; 

• Licenses with pending renewal will not qualify to be placed into 

storage; 

• In-storage requests must be submitted within 60 days of the TLC 

plate surrender (allow 48 hours for plate surrender to be 

reflected in TLC’s system). 

 

Once the criteria are met, you may place the FHV license in storage via 

TLCUP 

Please visit our For-Hire Vehicle License Storage page for additional 

information. 

 
  

https://a156-nauf.nyc.gov/tlcup/
https://www.nyc.gov/site/tlc/vehicles/for-hire-vehicle-license-storage.page

